
DO YOU HAVE A NEW YORK 
INSURANCE AGENT OR 

BROKER LICENSE IN YOUR 
INDIVIDUAL NAME?

If so, have you:
•	Changed your name?
•	Changed employers?
•	Become an independent contractor for another agency?
•	Started your own agency?

If you answered “YES” to any of these, you must submit a new “Notice of Exemption” 
under New York’s Cybersecurity Requirements for Financial Services Companies 
Regulation.

This notice tells the New York State Department of Financial Services that you are 
covered by another entity’s cybersecurity program. If they get this notice from you, 
they will not expect you to have your own cybersecurity program. This regulation 
requires you to submit the notice within 30 days of the change.

Protect yourself. Submitting the notice online takes only a few minutes at:

www.dfs.ny.gov/industry_guidance/cybersecurity

Visit www.biginy.org/cyber for more information 
and resources to help you comply.
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